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Our next Knights AND Ladies Auxiliary meeting will be 
held at 7 p.m. at the KC hall on June 17th, 2021. 
 

  

 

 

 

30th Annual Golf Tournament 

Set for August 13th  

The Knights of Columbus golf 

tournament is set for Friday, August 

13th at the Warrenton Golf Course. 

Registration and lunch begins at 11:30 

a.m. with shotgun start at 12:30 p.m.  

Tournament is a 4-person scramble and is $100 per 

player. Consider sponsoring a hole for your business 

or in memory of a loved one. Sponsorships  are 

Bronze ($125), Silver ($250), Gold ($500), and 

Platinum ($1,000). 

Can’t make it? We are always looking for donated 

contributions such as local gift cards and golf-related 

items for the raffle. Contact Ron Schwane if you’d 

like to play or help out. His number is (636) 795-4559 

and his email is rschwane1@charter.net. 

Your check and reservation needs to be received by 

July 16th, 2021. Checks need to be made out to: 

O’Fallon K of C and mailed to: 202 Third Street 

O’Fallon, MO 63366. 

 

G.K. Del Carr (636) 544-2752 

F.S. Ron Gardiner (314) 276-7609 

Auxiliary President Jeanette Koechner-Thomas      

(636) 240-9331 

Tom Zangriles (314) 920-0321 

Council Prayer List  

Please contact Tom 

Zangriles with the name(s) 

of people who you would 

like to be on the Council Prayer List. You can call or 

text Tom at (314) 920-0321, or email him at 

knightgtzangriles@gmail.com. If you have someone 

on the list, you will need to contact Tom each month 

if you want to keep that person on the list. Our next 

rosary for the Council Prayer List members will be 

before the June 17th meeting at 6:15 p.m in the 

chapel. Current prayer list is on page 3. 

Spaghetti Dinner 

June 26th 

Our council will host a 

spaghetti dinner at the hall on 

Saturday, June 26th after the 5 p.m. mass. This event 

will showcase the hall to our members and to 

Assumption Parish. We will be having planning 

meetings following the Queen of Hearts on Tuesday 

nights in preparation for this dinner. We will be 

accepting good-will donations at the dinner to cover 

costs. 

Without your help, we won’t be able to host this 

event. Please contact Tom Zangriles if you can help. 

His email is: glacz4@gmail.com. We will need 

volunteers to cook, prepare, serve, and clean up after 

the event. The bar will be open! Make plans to 

attend. This will be a great event for our council! 
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Note from Jeanette 

This is a reminder that the Knights will 

be holding the final summer fish fry 

Friday, June 4th. You may receive a call 

to bring a cake. We have several cakes 

in the freezer, but the count is close.  

If you can help cut and serve the cakes, we need about 5 

ladies from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m.  

The Ladies Auxiliary Installation of officers will be held 

at our next regular meeting, June 17th. The meeting begins 

at 7 p.m. in the lower hall.   

On August 14th, the Knights will be celebrating their 100th 

anniversary with mass celebrated by the archbishop, 

followed by dinner. The Knights will name their Knight of 

the Year. The Ladies Auxiliary will begin their program of 

honoring the organization’s Auxiliary Member of the Year 

and she will be recognized at the anniversary celebration.  

Plans and committees are being formed for this year’s 

Fashion Show that will be held Thursday, November 4th. 

Please stay tuned for more information and where you can 

help. It’s only 6 months away but it’s exciting that we will 

be hosting the event again. 

Home Association News 

We will be power washing the building 

and painting the flag pole on Wednesday, 

July 16th at 8 a.m. in preparation for the 

100th Anniversary celebration. Contact 

Bryan Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598. Or 

beisenbath@gmail.com if you can help. 

Don’t forget to promote renting the hall to family and 

friends for birthdays, anniversary parties, wedding 

receptions, and family events. We have a flyer available if 

you are interested. Let me know if you need the flyer. You 

can call Ken Thornhill at: (636) 294-7920. 

Queen of Hearts Jackpot 

Resets to $5,000 

The jackpot at the Queen of Hearts starts off at $5,000! 

Make plans to attend each Tuesday evening. The drawing 

is at 7 p.m. The bar will be open and pizzas will be 

available for purchase. Bring a friend and get in on the 

raffles and main event! 

 

Food Drive Collection Concert 

July 17th 

On Saturday, July 17th the 

Faith in Action Committee 

will host a tribute band 

concert at the hall. The event starts at 7 p.m. For 

admission, we ask for a $1 donation and non-perishable 

food and canned good items. The collected items will 

benefit several area charities. 

Beverages and food will be available for purchase at the 

event. If you are interested, please contact Bill Bequette 

at (636) 578 5137 or wbequette@hotmail.com  

Final Fish Fry June 4th 

Until Fall 

The May Fish fry was not a money 

maker. We are hopeful that the June 4th fry will provide 

some income. This will be the last fish fry until the fall. 

Starting in October, we will begin First Friday Fish Fry’s.  

Thanks for all your help with this year’s fish fry events. 

We are grateful for all of your continued support. 

Knights to Participate in 

O’Fallon’s 4th of July Parade  

On July 3rd, our council will participate in the 4th of July 

parade as part of the Heritage and Freedomfest. We will 

be looking for volunteers to help decorate the float, donate 

candy, assemble candy bags, and be in the parade. 

We would like veteran Knights to ride on the float. Let us 

know if you are a veteran. 

Information will be sent out next week with signup links. 

Queen of Hearts Winner June 1st 

Congratulations to Kevin and Valerie Duke. They chose 

card #10 and won the jackpot total of $9,560. Even though 

the Dukes are not part of our council, they regularly attend 

on Tuesday nights. Thanks to The Dukes and all those who 

support our Queen of Hearts event every week. Big 

thanks, too, to all those who work the event each week. 
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Anyone Can Rent The Hall!  

Anyone interested in renting the hall should contact Bryan 

Eisenbath or Gerry Prinster. We are encouraging our 

members to promote hall rental to their friends, family, 

and co-workers.  

The Knights no longer require renters to be members of a 

Knights of Columbus council. Please contact Bryan 

Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598 or beisenbath@gmail.com. 

You can also contact Gerry Prinster at (636) 577-5548 or 

gerryprinster@gmail.com for more information.  

No outside beverages are permitted. A bartender is 

included with hall rental and drinks must be purchased 

through the bar.  

Upper Hall Rentals  

Without a Caterer Rental of the upper hall is $550 with 

a $200 deposit. The upper hall can seat 240 people. You 

cannot use the kitchen but you can bring in roasters.  

Club Room Rentals  

The lower level is named in honor of our newsletter’s 

former editor and is called the Bill Wolf Memorial Club 

Room. Rental of this room is $250 with a $200 deposit. 

Room seats up to 110 people. There is a kitchen and 

refrigerator available and included with lower hall rental. 

KC Hall Needs 

Bartenders! 

We need more volunteers 

to take the bartender training! Here is the 

link:  https://pip.missouri.edu/SMART/   

The training class is free and available through the 

link above, but we need for you to take the class to 

be able to bartend.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charity Committee Update 
 

 The charity recommendations that were voted on 

and approved: 

 

Birthright of Saint Charles: $100 

The National Fire Safety Council: $150 

Provides age-specific training material for preschool 

through 6th grade to teach the fundamentals of fire 

safety and burn prevention in coordination with the 

O’Fallon Fire District 

Council Prayer List June 2021 

Hoechelman family members: Joanne, Sister Marva, 

Richelle and Everett; Tom Zangriles Sr.; Kris 

Osmack; Mary Jane Schwane;; Georgia McCleish; 

Robert Weidner; Walsh family members: Landon, 

and Hailey; Jeanette Koechner-Thomas, and JoAnn 

Gryzmala. 

These names will be mentioned at the rosary on June 

17th at 6:15 p.m. in the chapel before the 7 p.m. 

meeting. Please pray for them and make plans to 

attend the rosary and June meeting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: Page 3 is only available in the newsletter’s 

email distribution. 
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